
Shape a shared vision for systemic change in early learning, co-designed with children and families 
Learn to lead differently with a program designed to build capacity in system change, adaptive 
leadership and innovation
Work on collaborative projects to address key system challenges
Convene for 2-3 days with peers and other early childhood leaders, up to 4 times per year

Register for more information here.
For more information, please contact Rachael Wilken at theapiary@thefrontproject.org.au 

The Apiary Fellowship
Expressions of interest 

Are you ready to drive improved early years outcomes 

for children in Australia? 

The Apiary Fellowship is a diverse group of leaders and innovators from across the country who are 
passionate about working to enhance learning and development for children in the years prior to school. 
The Apiary aims to bring about change at a systems level. This means thinking about the big picture, 
challenging the status quo, and identifying what can be done to improve the lives of children, now and in 
the future.
Watch the Apiary Promise to Children video here 
If you are a leader and innovator who would like to:

mailto:theapiary%40thefrontproject.org.au?subject=
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https://bit.ly/3VYbVPZ



